
FEMA NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM - INSURANCE AGENT TRAINING WORKSHOPS 
Offered In collaboration with DLCD and the City of Newport 

 
 
Lincoln County, Waldport, Yachats, Toledo, Newport, Depoe Bay, Siletz, and Lincoln City have new FEMA Flood 

Insurance Rate Maps that will take effect on October 18, 2019. As this may affect flood insurance rates and 

need, DLCD and FEMA Region X are holding flood insurance workshops for local insurance agents and other 

interested parties on August 27, 2019, in Newport Oregon, to assist local agents by providing NFIP training. 

Scott Van Hoff, Senior Flood Insurance Specialist for FEMA Region X, will be presenting information on the 

National Flood Insurance Program via two separate insurance workshops, one in the morning and one in the 

afternoon. Each workshop will last for two hours and the same information will be covered at both (agents only 

need to attend one of the two workshops).  For more details see the schedule below. There will also be an 

opportunity for agents to drop-in and ask questions or discuss matters informally between the two sessions.  

The following topics will be covered at each of the two (2) hour flood insurance workshops: 

 What changes in FEMA Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRMs) means for insurance agents 

 Writing Flood Insurance Policies  

 Identifying the most beneficial premium/coverage 

 Grandfathering policies 

 Newly mapped policies 

 Determining the lowest floor 

 Type of rating with an Elevation Certificate and without an Elevation Certificate 

All of these topics will be covered during each of the two sessions. Pick the session that works best for you and 

come learn more. 

DATE, LOCATION, SCHEDULE & CONTACT 

Date: August 27, 2019 

Location: City of Newport Council Chambers, Newport City Hall, 169 SW Coast Hwy, Newport, OR 97365 

Schedule: 

Flood Insurance Workshop A*:  9:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

Drop-in Informal Question/Answer time: 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM (Noon) 

Flood Insurance Workshop B*: 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

*Please note, the same information will be covered at each of the two workshops, so each participant need only attend one 

workshop.  

For more information, contact Celinda Adair, NFIP Coordinator, OR DLCD, celinda.adair@state.or.us, 503-934-

0069 or Lisa Phipps, North Coast Regional Representative, OR DLCD, lisa.phipps@state.or.us, 503-812-5448 
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